H. L. Brown, Jr.

Post OFFICE Box 2237
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702-2237

June 11, 1993

Jerry Sexton

State of New Mexico

01l Conservation Division

P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-1980

Re: Federal "27" #2 Well
Unit L, Sec 27, T7S, R37F
Roosevelt County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Sexton:

Enclosed for your information is H. L. Brown, Jr's request to the NMOCD - Santa
Fe for an unorthodox location for the above captioned Federal "27" #2 well. We
were advised by Mike Stogner with the NMOCD - Santa Fe by telephone that he
should have no problem in having this request approved Administratively and also
waiving the 20 day waiting period since H. L. Brown, Jr. is the only offset
operator to this well. As soon as the approval is received you will be advised.

If you need any further information, please let me know.
Sincerely,

H. L. BROWN, JR.

S
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Dianne Sumrall

Production Clerk ﬁﬂj
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